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PRESIDENT'S NOTES by Linda Wright 

A highlight of the 1992/93 fiscal year was the Staff Congress Scholarship Award Luncheon on June 10. Attendance 
was excellent. We were welcomed by Dr. Boothe. Dr. A. D. Albright awarded the scholarship in his name to Kurt 
Drake. The Staff Congress scholarship was presented to James Pross by Mr. John R. S. Brooking, President and 
Chair of the NKU Foundation. We congratulate the recipients, thank the presenters, and applaud the selection 
committee for a job well done. The selection committee included Sandy Cunningham, Donna Gosney, Glenna Herald, 
Penny Parsons, and Glenn Strausbaugh. 

In order to ensure that the scholarships continue to reflect the values and expectations of staff, an ad-hoc committee is 
being formed to review the criteria and guidelines. We will notify you of the committee members next month, and ask 
for your opinions and ideas. 

At the June meeting, the following outgoing Staff Congress representatives were thanked for their contributions: 
Sandy Arn, Steve Derrick, Ruth Enzweiler, Sandy Flora, Jack Geiger, Cheryl Lippert, Carol Maegly, Joyce Moore, 
LaVerne Mulligan, Sue Roth, and Peggy Vater. A listing of 1993-94 representatives, along with their committee 
assignments, will be published next month. Thanks to everyone who ran in the election - we appreciate your 
willingness to serve. We ask that past Staff Congress representatives please send their Staff Congress pins to Peg 
Goodrich. These will be redistributed at the July meeting. 

Many people have contacted me regarding the media's continual reference to the proposed alumnVfaculty/staff center 
as the alumni/faculty center. Staff Congress once again reminds everyone that staff contributions play an important 
part in University fund raising, and these media "oversights" are not acceptable. 

The ad-hoc Smoking Policy Committee has completed its work. A final policy from Dr. Boothe's office should be in 
place within the next few weeks. 

Due to a busy spring, the Titling Committee experienced a delay in their work. However, the second revision (based 
upon your input) should be distributed to staff during the last week in June. 

Staff Congress has been expecting a draft of proposed changes to the parking regulations to come through the 
Parking & Traffic Control Committee. For reasons unknown, however, these changes were made without input, and 
the new 1993-94 brochures printed. This unfortunate oversight is one which we do not expect to occur again. Please 
read the new brochure carefully to familiarize yourself with the changes. 

* * * * * * * 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

Congratulations to the winners of the 1993-94 Staff Congress scholarships. 

The A. D. Albright Scholarship- KURT DRAKE, son of Dan Drake, Physical Plant Director 

The Staff Congress Scholarship- JAMES PROSS, husband of Carolyn Pross, Research Assistant in the 
Biological Sciences Department 

* 



WELCOME NEW HIRES 

Althea Fulton 
Paul Gaston 
John Jones 
Jonathan Mason 
Celia Rowan 
David Short 
Eileen Vaughn 
Brian Weaver 
RayeWright 

TEMPORARY TO PERMANENT 

Brenda Bruin 
Jane Ross 
Luman Sims 

TRANSFERS 

Leva Kidd 

FAREWELLS 

Gloria Adams 
Anthony Ahlbrand 
SandraArn 
Ronnie Cole 
Marijo Fraley 
Sandra Hester 
Suzanne Karam 
Wendell Perkins 
Teretha Prioleau 
Joan Trogolo 
Kathleen Stilton 

BIRTHS 

Congratulations to our proud grandparents: 

Copying Services 
Academic Affairs 
Career Development Center 
Physical Plant 
University Development 
Chase College of Law 
University Development 
Campus Recreation 
Financial Aid 

Physical Plant 
Physical Plant 
Physical Plant 

WNKU 

Financial & Operational Auditing 
Physical Plant 
Biological Sciences 
Physical Plant 
WNKU 
Housing 
College of Law 
Physical Plant 
African American Affairs 
University Development 
Bookstore 

Katie and Howard Hoffman, Physical Plant, a granddaughter, Taylor Kathleen, weighing 71b. 

Shirley Montgomery, Physical Plant, a granddaughter, Giselle Claire Montgomery, born May 27, weighing 7 lb 14 oz. 

Nancy Trimbur, Arts and Sciences, a grandson, Andrew Baldridge, son of Amy and Glenn Baldridge, born April 30, 
weighing 71b and 14 oz. 

GET WELL 

Get well wishes to Jeff Noel, Physical Plant, who underwent a kidney transplant operation at Christ Hospital on June 
8th. A speedy recovery is wished for both Jeff and his twin brother, Calvin, who was the kidney donor. From our latest 
report Calvin has gone home and Jeff will soon follow. 

FYI 

Patricia Norman, Physical Plant, lost her possessions In a fire on April 26. Jerry McLafferty, X 6422, will be accepting 
donations from anyone wishing to help out. 

SYMPATHY 

Our condolences to Lola Moore, Physical Plant, on the passing of her sister, Mae Ritchie, in May. 

And to James Kaufman, Physical Plant, on the passing of his father. 
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